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Diary Dates: 
	Thursday 23rd May
	Return school cups and shields

	Monday 27th May
	Holiday

	Thursday 30th May
	Final Parenting NI evening

	Friday 31st May
	Trip for P1 and P2 to Northland Fire Station Open Day

	Monday 3rd June 
	Final Swimming Session for P6 and P7

	Wednesday 5th June
	P7 depart for their residential
P1 and P2 have a shared play session at St Patrick’s Primary School

	Monday 10th June
	Final Sported Session

	Tuesday 11th June
	P1 and P2 host St Patrick’s Primary School P1 and P2 for a shared play session

	Wednesday 12th June (Provisional and may be subject to change)
	Sports Day

	Thursday 13th June
	Fun Bouncy Castle activity for all children

	Friday 14th June
	P1 – P4 School Trip

Pre-School children invited for lunch

	Tuesday 18th June
	Online Uniform Supplier will be at school to sell uniforms and distribute pre-ordered items

	Thursday 20th June
	Annual Prize Giving Assembly

	Friday 21st June
	Staff training day – school closed for children

	Thursday 27th June
	Annual report issued

Leavers Assembly

	Friday 28th June
	Half day and end of term



Pearson Teaching Awards

The members of the team of staff at Donemana Primary School are very proud to announce that they have been awarded a Distinction by the prestigious Pearson Teaching Awards!

School Uniform Sales

In conjunction with our online uniform suppliers we will be sending out order forms for school uniform items during the month of May.  These must be returned to school no later than Friday 31st May as they will then be forwarded directly to the online supplier (the school office will not be involved in this) who will package your items.  On Tuesday 18th June (from 8.30am until 3.30pm unless we receive any requests for a later finish) you may collect these pre-ordered items and / or buy items directly from them here at school.  You can see the items they sell by following the link on the home page of our school website www.donemanaps.com or by going directly to http://www.donemanaprimary-uniformshop.co.uk/.  You will see that the prices they charge are lower than what we can charge for our stock at school.  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Julie-Anne between 10am and 11.30am or Mrs Hay after 2pm and we will endeavour to answer your questions.
Placement letters – P7 parents

If your child does not receive his / her placement letter parents can contact WELB staff on telephone numbers 02882411571 or 02882411460 between 2pm and 4pm on Saturday 25th May.  Staff will be able to confirm placement details only.  Any other Transfer related queries should be withheld until Board offices re-open on Tuesday 28th May 2013.
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